Minutes of the Staffing Sub-Committee Meeting held at 7pm, on 1st November 2010 at the Council Offices, Pentyrch.
Present: 
Councillors:
 

Stuart Thomas (Chairman), John Harrison, 







Gill Rees & Eric Priday
113
Minutes of the Meeting of 2nd November 2009
The minutes had been accepted as a true record and agreed at the full Council meeting in November 2009.
114
Matters Arising 
The Clerk advised that all health & safety issues had been achieved, including the PAT tests required for all electrical appliances.
There were no staffing or training issues to be considered with the staff remaining satisfied with the informal arrangements agreed at the previous year’s staffing meeting.

The dignity at work/bullying and harassment policy had been formally adopted by the Council.

The Clerk advised the meeting that, coincidentally, the Community Cleaner, Kath Britten, had been away from work for nearly two months following a fall where she had broken her arm.  Members wished her a speedy recovery.
115
To consider the emails sent from Cllr Jones to the Clerk. 
Cllr Thomas introduced this subject as he felt that this was an issue that directly affected a staff member, namely the Clerk, and it needed to be addressed.  There was a full discussion between all Councillors present.  It was agreed that the Chairman and the Vice Chairman would speak to Councillor Jones in an attempt to identify a way forward.
116
Any other business
There was no other business
There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.10pm.
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